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Call for nominations for the ICMI EC Nominating Committee 
 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
Please see the attached letter from Frederick K. S. Leung, President of the International 
Commission on Mathematical Instruction (ICMI), regarding the process for proposing 
candidates to serve on the Nominating Committee for the next ICMI Executive Committee term 
(2025–2028). This is a very important issue for ICMI and the IMU, and we look forward to your 
active involvement in the process. 
 
For further questions, please contact Frederick K. S. Leung icmi.president@mathunion.org or 
the ICMI Secretary General Jean-Luc Dorier icmi.secretary.general@mathunion.org. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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